

All Hallows Catholic College

A Voluntary Academy | National Teaching School

Aspire not to have more but to be more

Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB | Telephone: 01625 426138 | Fax: 01625 468126 | admin@allhallows.org.uk | www.allhallows.org.uk

School Buses from September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you are aware All Hallows has a partnership with Bostocks coaches for school transport. Families have the option of either purchasing an annual pass, a termly pass or paying the daily fare. The prices for this are negotiated on an annual basis and the cost is subsidised by the College.

Applications for bus passes are made directly with Bostocks and usually at this time of year we would invite you to make an application via the website. Unfortunately, we are still awaiting guidance as to how the buses will operate in September and so we are currently unable to publish fares or sell passes.

Please bear with us and we will be in contact with you as soon as we have further information.

In the meantime, if you wish to apply for financial assistance with transport please follow the steps below:

Students in receipt of Free School Meals should initially apply to Cheshire East for a concessionary bus pass https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/public transport/school transport/applications.aspx

If you are declined assistance from Cheshire East please attach your letter from them together with the transport hardship form which can be found on the College website https://www.allhallows.org.uk/transporthardships-form and send to finance@allhallows.org.uk

Students whose families are in receipt of Universal Credit can apply for a refund of up to 50% by completing the same form and returning to College.

Many thanks and I hope to be in contact with you again shortly

Kind Regards

Emma Foulkes Finance Manager













